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MEMORANDUM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH IN OTON 

December 22 , 1969 

MEMORANDUM FOR HARRY DENT 

The President was very ple~d with your December 19 memorandum 
reporting the support of the astronauts for the President ' s 
Vietnam policy. He noted that he hopes Tom Stafford decides to 
run for office. 

~ILV) 
JOHN Ro BROWN III 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NGTON 

Date December 23 , 1969 
----------

To Col . Tom Stafford 
----------------

From Harry Dent ~ 

Please handle ---------
For your information ~ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

Colonel Tom Stafford 

VERY CONFIDENTIAL VERY CONFIDENTIAL 
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